
REHEARSAL NOTES from Mr. Brian:

1.  Please review your rehearsal schedule carefully and 
see our receptionists if you have any questions.  We do 
not want your dancer to miss any rehearsals as we are 
limited in our preparation time for our performance.

2.   Please arrive at least 10 minutes early for rehearsals 
so you may be ready to go when your group is called.

3.   Please review the choreography presented at each 
rehearsal so that you are sure you understand it and are 
prepared for future rehearsals.  We recommend that 
students write out their choreography in a manner that 
makes sense to them in order to help them retain it.  

INFINITY BALLET TAX BREAK SALE:

Don't miss out on 20%  off of almost our entire stock of 
dancewear.  Recently, the dancewear industry has seen 
an increase in prices.  Infinity, unfortunately, will likely 
see some of those increases.  So take advantage of our 
sale right now to get the best price possible  on your 
leotards and tights!  Most of our shoes in stock are 50% 
off!  SALE ENDS APRIL 12TH.
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Welcome back to Mr. Pig!  We are hoping 
you will help "feed the pig."  We will have 
a guessing game as we n ear our June 7th 
performance as we did last year.  The one 
who guesses closest to the amount of 
change in our jar will win HALF of all of the 
money we have collected!  Please bring in 
your change and help us FEED THE PIG!

FROM THE IBT BOARD:

Thank you to each of you who participated in our Mamma 
Mia's Fundraiser.  We raised $500 for Infinity Ballet.  Ciro, the 
restaurant owner, said it was their best fundraiser event ever!  A 
special thank you to Eneida Cuesta and her family for organizing this 
successful event.  The following are our winners for our guessing 
game and the drawing from our can of receipts:

GUESSING GAME WINNER:        Ella Zuchkowski
Prize:  $50 gift card to Mamma Mia's

Receipts Drawing Winner: Lane Williams
Prize:  Handmade Hair bow      Salena San Jose

 Gwyneth Wetzell

The Infinity Ballet Theatre Board would like to thank everyone who 
has graciously signed up to donate time to a performance or 
marketing committee this spring. Without your help, all the behind 
the scenes work that makes our performances successful would 
never happen!  If you would still like to help but have not yet had an 
opportunity to sign up for a specific committee, please go online 
and take a look at our Sign Up Genius page.  Thankfully most of our 
committees are full, but we can always use more help with Playbill 
Ad sales, and with Marketing. The easiest way to do this is to pick 
up a Sponsor Form at the studio (just ask Tonya, Carlena or Annette 
where they are) and take it to your favorite business, or to your own 
company. If you have any further questions about this, please don't 
hesitate to contact Heather Blanchard at:

heathercluffblanchard@yahoo.com
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Stephen Keith - Secretary
Steffee Bowden - Marketing and Advertising Leader

2014 WONDERLAND
FLOWERS - DVDs - T-SHIRTS

Place your order at the front desk between now and 
April 30th for the best price on our complete package 
this year.  ($50 PACKAGE)

PACKAGE PRICE:     Flowers - $12
  DVD - $20
   T-shirt - $18

AFTER APRIL 30th Or IF PURCHASED SEPARATELY:  
(T-SHIRTS ARE NO LONGER AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE AFTER
April 30th.)        Flowers - $15

    DVD- $25
   T-shirt - $25

DAY OF SHOW:     Flowers, $20
         DVD & T-SHIRT NO LONGER  AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE. 

Now that rehearsals have begun 
for our 2014 Spring Show, please 
remember to pack your child 
some nutritious snacks and/or a 
nutritious mea l when they are 
staying for Friday and Saturday 
rehearsals!!!

CAFE NEWS:   Thank you for all of your donations that 
help us to  keep our cafe' stocked with healthy snacks 
for our students.  Right now, our cafe is in need of 
some more options.  Please see the receptionists for 
ideas on what you could bring to help us out!  All 
proceeds go to the Theatre!   Microwave popcorn will 
no longer be allowed in our cafe.  


